
Trenton Light & Water Dept.
Utility Board Minutes
September 27, 2022 8:30 AM

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Ricky Jackson.  Others present were: Billie
Wade, Frank Gibson, Bubba Abbott, Rickey Graves, Joe Wamble, Richy Turner, Josh
Lawler, Stacy Rice, Bridgette Hill & Jenny Corbin. Visitors were Logan Watson and
Billy Hill.

The minutes of the August 23, 2022 regular meeting were approved unanimously
following motion by Bubba Abbott, second by Billie Wade.

FY23TD Revenue Summary and payment totals for 8/23/2022 – 9/26/22 were distributed
and reviewed. Motion by Bubba Abbott and second by Billie Wade to approve the
financial report passed unanimously.

Safety Report:  Both Electric and Water/Sewer departments had a safety meeting in the
month of September.  All L&W Employees present attended an onsite class and were
certified in CPR/First Aid on 9/23/22.  There were no safety issues. The safety report was
approved unanimously following motion by Rickey Graves and second by Billie Wade.

The bid date for construction has been moved back on the TLW building again.  After
discussion it was agreed to contact all parties and decide on a plan and schedule for the
process to begin.

Silicon Ranch has acquired 20 acres adjacent to the TLW Industrial Substation and is
moving ahead with plans for a solar panel installation there to benefit TVA and TLW.

Joe reported to the board that the PrePay+ program, launched with TLW in April now has
50 customers participating.

The SRF loan planned to loop TLW Water System in two places has been altered to do
only the north end of the project due to price inflation since the initial approval.

The October 2022 Utility Board meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 25, 2022 at
8:30 AM at the EMS building in Trenton.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:23 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

___________________________________________

Jenny Corbin, Office Manager/Accountant

_____________________________
Ricky Jackson, Utility Board Chairman




